
I am writing in support of HB2001.  I would like to see more missing middle housing in my neighborhood 
and my city.  Our family would like to see more diversity and more kids for a more vibrant, socially 
engaging neighborhood.  Also, we are very concerned about the pressures for our community to sprawl 
outward and we would much prefer to see Bend  grow without sprawl and and the resultant traffic 
congestion. 
 
thank you, 
 
Brett Yost 
 
Bend, OR 
 


